APRIL PRAYER FORCE LETTER Part1

Calling out to God for the ongoing ministry of Shoreline
Church!

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY: Tracy Hartlage

Praise Report: Wow!! A lot has changed since the last prayer force letter! We have seen God moving and it’s
been very encouraging. We made the decision to go to online programming March 18™. We actually had one

new student attend that evening!! He has shown up for both of our Wednesday night online classes along with
2-3 other families and Sunday attendance has been 3-4 households.

Prayer Targets:

1. Pray for our team as we enter into a longer period of online programming. As we work to get everyone
involved, be praying that we do what we can, but not overwhelm families, and then that God would take the
offering of our time and talents and use them for His glory!

2. We are still going to be meeting for our VBS planning on Zoom this Thursday at 8pm. We will be discussing
the dates and formats. Pray that we are unified in the decisions. We are excited to spend time exploring
deeper with the kids what it means to have faith and to grow in that faith! We will be showing them ways to
love God, love people, share our gifts and talents and what it looks like to share Jesus with those around us.

3. Pray for the health and safety of our Shoreline families in this uncertain time. Pray that God would provide
for their needs physically, mentally and spiritually. Pray about how God wants to use us as His hands and
feet!

YOUTH MINISTRY: Callie Willoughby

Praise Report: Praise the God who is still in control, even when things seem out of control. | am thankful for
the reminders He's been giving me through His Word during this time.

Prayer Requests:
1. Pray for the power of the gospel to be unleashed, that we would be agents of his love, peace and hope
during this time.
2. Pray for wisdom as we discern the best way to stay connected and engaged with our students and their
families.
4. Pray that our students would cultivate spiritual habits and disciplines during this time that will last far
beyond this crisis.

TOTAL CHURCH MINISTRY: Bill Blue
Praise Report:

Prayer Requests:

1. Thank God for all that He is going to do over the coming weeks and pray 2 Timothy 1:7 for those you love!

2. Ask ‘The Spirit’ to nudge each Shoreliner towards specific steps to represent Him in this opportunity!

3. Pray for our staff to grasp the new ministry tools that are being used to communicate, so that we can
encourage and spur each other on to love and good deeds!

4. Pray for God’s leading as we prepare to go on-line for Good Friday and Easter!

Growing extraordinary people who love God, love people,
and make disciples!
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